Weethalle Public School





Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email: Weethalle-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley

26th April 2017

Term 2: Week 1

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

A big welcome everybody to term 2. I hope you had a safe holiday and enjoyed the break.

Thank you to those families who were able to attend the ANZAC service yesterday, despite the rain it was a great day and all students represented the school proudly. Thank you Stephanie Healy for your work in organising the day and inviting the school to be part of the event.

Next Friday 5th May, weather pending, we have been invited to join with Tallimba Public School to take part in the Cross Country Carnival. This will be a great opportunity for students to compete against other students before participating in the Zone carnival. A note with further information will

come out later in the week.

NAPLAN test will take place in week 3, more information will be provided next week for parents of students in years 3 & 5.

We have a very busy term ahead, we look forward to working with parents and students throughout the term.

Thank you

Jason Hurley Relieving Principal





Anzac Day



ANZAC DAY SERVICE

It was a wet ANZAC day at Weethalle. When the March began it was raining but then it stopped just after we started so we preceded to the cenotaph for the wreath laying ceremony. This year the March was led by Richard Irvine and partner Marilyn Monney dressed in the lighthorsemen's uniform. It set the scene for the commemoration of the 100 year anniversary of the Battle of Beersheba. The school wreath was laid by School Captain Phoebe Skillon. At the Service Richard gave the commemorative address, which was very interesting.

It was lovely to see Joe Cowan, our lone ex-serviceman, back again for the service.



The Whistlestop are having a working bee in the garden on Sunday 30th April, at 9am. We will be grateful for any help, please come and bring your tools.

There will also be a cake stall and you will be able to purchase breakfast as well.

Thank you
The Whistlestop



Weethalle Country Club

We are currently seeking a part time cleaner to work for the club, the job is 3 hours a week and any enquiries are to go to Sam on 0435 891 454

Please forward any applications to wccltd@bigpond.com

Applications close 12th May 2017



Canteen Roster

West Wyalong Little Athletics

Annual General Meeting

to be held

Thursday, 4th May 2017

at 7:30pm

in the

S&C Club Meeting Room

All welcome to ensure the club will continue this year.

Nibbles provided.

Enquiries to Belinda on 0408 000 956



TERM TWO

28th Apr Sarah Anderson

5th May Candice Davey

12th May Simone Hall

19th May Bre Mayall

26th May Sam Bell

2nd June Narelle Cattle

9th June Sheryll Caldow

16th June Natalie McCarten

23rd June Georgie Luelf

30th June Louise Sinca

